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Turtle Mountain School Division 

Board Meeting Highlights 

-Trustees received information regarding the possibility for the 
Manitoba Winter Games to be hosted in Killarney and Bois-
sevain in 2022.  This will be confirmed in January 2020. 

-The Superintendent provided an update on the request from 
Turtle Mountain Adult Education Centre to partner with Re-
gional Connections Immigration Services in Winkler, MB to 
provide services to families and students of immigrant families.   

-Trustees received an update regarding ongoing communication 
in relation the provincial review of public education, including 
postcards which will be mailed to citizens within Killarney, 
Boissevain, and Minto.   

-Wellness Fairs will once again be taking place in Killarney on 
April 17 and Boissevain on April 24, 2019.  The Wellness Fairs 
continue to be very well attended and are very beneficial in 
building an early connection between the schools and the fami-
lies of children who will soon be entering kindergarten. 

-The Assistant Superintendent has been in discussion with rep-
resentation from the Killarney Elks regarding a potential dona-
tion the Elks may be willing to make to support equipment for 
the Killarney School sensory room.  A presentation will be 
made to the Elks on March 12, 2019. 

-The Secretary-Treasurer reported that the annual request for 
proposals will go out to financial institutions in March, 2019. 

-Manitoba School Divisions are no longer required to conduct a 
PSAB audit annually, this will save TMSD approximately 
$3500 each year. 

-The Board of Trustees passed a motion approving the 2019-
2020 Frame Budget.   

The Board of Trustees passed motions approving the following 
revised policies:  I-1 (Child Protection), I-2 (Student Accidents), 
I-3 (Health and Wellness), and I-5 (Use of Physical Restraint). 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

‘The students are the focus of all our 
efforts.  The Division strives to pro-
vide an education that prepares 
individuals for a meaningful life in a 
changing world.  We promote a 
learning environment that begins in 
the home, continues in the school, 
and is supported by the community.” 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

 Regular Board Meeting, March 
20, 2019 

 Regular Board Meeting, April 10, 
2019 

 Education-Specific Board Meet-
ing, Wellwood Colony, April 24, 
2019 

 Regular Board Meeting, May 8, 
2019 

 Regular Board Meeting, May 22, 
2019 

 Regular Board Meeting, June 5, 
2019 


